
 

 

 

15.06.21 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you will be aware the decision was announced yesterday to keep the current 

restriction in place to the end of the academic year. 

Before school club will not start before September at the earliest. All transition 

activities are cancelled due to current regulations. 

Live concerts and events have now been cancelled. We are working on an 

adapted leavers assembly. 

 

Thanks 


